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What’s happening? 
Borough of Poole is planning improvements to Shore Road promenade  
to include:  
 

 
 

 

                               

 

 

 enhanced public 
space & seating 

 

 refurbished toilets & 
showers  

 

 new Beach Office  
 

 new Watersports 
Centre  
 

 new Catering Kiosk 
 

 new & modernised 
beach huts  

 

 improved waymarking 
& signage 

Consultation Day - Thursday 14 June   
Shore Road Promenade 

We’d like to invite you to comment on the 
proposals.   Come and meet the Design Team 
on site & view the proposed designs.  

Drop in anytime from 10am – 7pm  

 



Shore Road Consultation Day 
Thursday 14 June 2018              
 

 

 

 

Frequently Asked Questions 

Why are these improvements needed?  
Shore Road is a major gateway for people visiting Poole’s beaches.  
However the buildings are outdated and the public space is tired, with 
failing infrastructure and worn ground conditions.  We’d like to create a 
space that is more attractive, vibrant and provides a warm welcome.     
 
How much will it cost? 
Of the £1.2million awarded from the Coastal Community Fund for 
improvements along Poole’s Seafront, this scheme is expected to cost up 
to £650,000.  
 
How do I share my views? 

 Consultation Day - Thursday 14 June anytime from 10am-7pm  
Come and view the designs & meet the Design team on the 
Promenade at Shore Road. 

 A planning application will be submitted in June.   
You can comment online at 
https://boppa.poole.gov.uk/online-applications/ 

 
If approved, when would building works start? 
Autumn-Winter 2018/19 
 
For more information, contact the Beach Office 
on 01202 708181 or for the latest news see our 
website: seafront.pooleprojects.net 
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